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March 2024 
 
Subject: 3M™ Nextel™ Roving RFID Tags on Roving Cores 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
Thank you for your business of Nextel ceramic fibers and textiles.  
 
As part of our continuous improvement efforts, we would like to notify you that 3M™ 
Nextel™ Roving Cores may include a small RFID tag on the core itself, underneath the roving.  
 
This RFID tag is designed to improve tracking and quality assurance within 3M facilities and 
will have no impact on product standards and specifications. This change has been internally 
tested to verify RFID tags do not impact product quality.  
 
This change should be in effect Q2 2024. This change applies to all 3M™ Nextel™ Roving 
SKUs.  
 
Kindly reach out to your local representative should you have any questions or concerns. We 
look forward to collaborating with you through this transition. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

     
Jake Ng       
Division Quality Manager     
3M Advanced Materials Division  
 

Jake Ng 

  

  

 
 


